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Hubert-Maisonneuve long-term care facility 

Celebrating the recovery from COVID-19 of 10 residents 

 
Rosemere, June 10, 2020 – The Centre intégré de santé et de services services sociaux (CISSS) des 
Laurentides is proud to announce that at least 10 residents at its Hubert-Maisonneuve long-term care 
facility have fully recovered from COVID-19! This is such welcome news that staff in their unit formed an 
honour guard for them. 

 

On June 5, our employees also organized a cocktail to mark the occasion. “This is a wonderful success 
story, thanks to unstinting teamwork by our staff and the trust our residents have in the care they received,” 
said Rosemonde Landry, President and Executive Director of the CISSS des Laurentides. “I know our 
teams are dedicated to our elderly patients, especially during this pandemic, and it makes all the difference 
in terms of this solid recovery.” 

 

“To achieve these results during an unprecedented crisis, when our staff are required to work longer hours, 
is proof of undeniable commitment, devotion and know-how”, Ms Landry added. 

 

The Hubert-Maisonneuve long-term care facility, located in Rosemere, includes 154 residents with 
diminished autonomy. 
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